AH Committee

From: Donna Clayton <donnajclayton@hawaii.rr.com>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 3:43 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Support for owner occupied affordable housing in Olowalu
Aloha,

We support owner occupied affordable housing in Olowalu as we understand that the homes will all be owned by Maui
residents.

Mahalo,

Donna Clayton

255 Kaualani Dr.

Pukalani, HI 96768
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